Sept. 5, 1961

A meeting wes held by the Board of Election Supervisors at the
office of the Board, 2l Summit Ave., on Tuesday, Sept. 5, 1961 at 10 A.M,

The following members of the Board were present:

Mr, R, A, McCauley, Pres.
Mr, Brewer L. Stouffer
Mr, J. G, Hellane

A letter was received from the Co, Commissloners dated 8/9/61
suthorizing the Board of Election Supesvisors to order 5 Voting Machinss
from Autometic Vobing Machine Corp., quoted price of $1640.00, to be
delivered not lster than 2/28/62. The contract forms were received
which were sent to the Co. Commissioners for signatures, and then same
to be forwarded to Automatlce Voting Machine Corp.

The Board was given permission by Charles Downey, Co. Commisaioner,
to have the rooms and front of the building painted at 103 S, Potomac St.,
the new office of the Board of Blection Supervisors.

The Board decided to have our Attorney, Mr, Sweeney, call Mr,
Snavely asking for a letter that we may use the building at the
Pairground for the Primary and General Elections for $50,00 each.,

Also the Board would like an opinion in writing from our Attorney
on the rfollowing question, "Should a list of registered voters be
allowed to be copied from our files for commercial uses"?

A contratt was received from Mr., Roessner and was given to the
Co. Commissioners for the use of the building at 103 S, Potomac St.
for temporary office for Board of Election Supervisors from Sept. 1, 1961
until the new annex is completed and Board has moved 1n.

The Board also decided to contact the Board of Education in regards
to using the White Osk Forest School for the Primary and General Elections
Mr, McCauley and Mr, Hellane are golng to Huyett's School to see

about using the Building for storing vobting Machlines.

The meeting was then adjourned.
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